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Top Trails: Yellowstone and Grand Teton National Parks
Best bets for kids, trail and camping info, park tips, and non-hiking
adventures Suggests 3-, 5-, and 7-day family vacation itineraries Spot
climbers on El Cap, hike to rushing Yosemite Falls, float in the
refreshing Merced River, visit Tuolumne’s alpine meadows, take an
afternoon bicycle ride around the Valley--Yosemite has much to offer
visitors, including its youngest ones. With an emphasis on outdoor
education and fun, authors Harley and Abby McAllister write with
parental practicality: kids aren’t going to be excited about views,
and even spouses get cranky when they’re cold or hungry.

Yellowstone Expedition Guide
Field guide for use of Yellowstone National Park's trails and
backcountry.

Moon Zion & Bryce
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"A guide to the nation's great national parks and their best hikes,
ranging from short day hikes to backpacking treks and featuring scenic
vistas, waterfalls, and information on lodging opportunities. Includes
color photographs throughout"--

The Art of Looking Up
Geysers, paint pots, and glowing blue pools; deep canyons with
plunging waterfalls; broad river valleys with seemingly endless views;
and tall rugged mountains--Yellowstone National Park is a hiker's
paradise with more than 800 miles of trails. This updated edition of
the classic guidebook has everything you need to explore this gorgeous
national treasure.

Yellowstone View
This guide details 30 of the best day hikes in Yellowstone.

Hiking Grand Teton National Park
"Profiles of 60 parks--from battlefields to national
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seashores--administered by the National Park Service, highlighting
their diverse appeal and available outdoor activities. A brief glimpse
is given of 29 additional parks, including the newly created Indiana
Sand Dunes."

Yellowstone National Park
Bozeman is an amiable mountain community steeped in history and
surrounded by stunning landscape. The fantastic scenery combined with
national forests, wilderness areas, and an outdoor-oriented community
make the hiking in this area superb. Day Hikes Around Bozeman, Montana
is a collection of 75 of the best day hikes in the mountain ranges and
valleys surrounding the city. 192 pages with clear trail descriptions,
ample maps, and index. All hiking levels.

The Guide to Yellowstone Waterfalls and Their Discovery
The definitive guide to back country hiking in the park, written by a
Yellowstone ranger and published by the Yellowstone Association.
Includes detailed descriptions and mileage for more than 100 trails,
including 45 day hikes.
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Best Easy Day Hikes Yellowstone National Park
Yellowstone and Grand Teton National Parks offer the ultimate in
natural and geothermal wonders: backcountry lakes, panoramic summits,
glacier-carved canyons, steaming geyser basins, and vast meadows
teeming with wildlife. Top Trails: Yellowstone and Grand Teton
National Parks by experienced outdoors authors Andrew Nystrom and
Bradley Mayhew contains 46 "must-do" trips, from Mammoth Hot Springs
to Old Faithful, from the Absarokas to the Gallatin Range, and from
Jackson Hole to the Teton Crest Trail. In keeping with the tradition
of the Top Trails series, this updated guide will maximize readers'
time and enjoyment of Yellowstone and Grand Teton National Parks.

Day Hikes Around Bozeman, Montana
"A guide to the best parks in the United States and Canada, including
activity and accommodation information; information on nearby
attractions; top ten lists; and information on local fare"--

Utah's Big Five National Parks
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Grand Teton National Park in Wyoming is one of the most scenic and
spectacular national parks in the world. This guide features trail
descriptions and maps for twenty great short hikes.

A Ranger's Guide to Yellowstone Day Hikes
Graphic Design Composition Notebook Journal This paperback notebook is
6" x 9" and has 120 pages that are wide ruled. Perfect gift for
National Parks fans and hiking lovers. People who love to hike
outdoors and camping, fishing, wildlife, and nature will love this
awesome notebook. Great present idea with a trendy design for any
student from Pre-K, kindergarten, middle school, high school, and
college. Teachers and students will love this awesome notebook for
school supplies. Great addition to any book bag or backpack. It can be
used as a notebook, journal or composition book. Perfect for travel
journals, writing down recipes, memory books, taking notes, home
schooling, writing stationery, to do lists, diary, planning and
organizing, inspirations and journals.

Walks of a Lifetime in America
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Moon Travel Guides: Find Your Adventure Moon Zion & Bryce is the
ultimate guide to exploring all five national parks that define
southern Utah's thrilling landscape. Inside you'll find: Full coverage
of Zion National Park, Bryce Canyon National Park, Canyonlands
National Park, Arches National Park, and Capitol Reef National Park,
plus Grand Staircase Escalante and Moab Strategic, flexible
itineraries, ranging from one day in each park to a week-long road
trip covering all of them, designed for outdoor adventurers, roadtrippers, families, and more The top experiences and unique ideas for
exploring each park: Find the best spots for photographing the
sunrise, or get your adrenaline pumping on a white-water rafting
excursion down the Colorado River. Explore the beautiful remains of
ancient Native American rock art on display all over the parks, or
discover the creative, energetic spirit of nearby Moab. Enjoy the
serenity of Bryce in winter on cross-country skis, or take a week-long
summer road trip to hit every spot on your list Strategies for getting
to the parks and traveling between them, with suggestions of the best
places to stop along the way to eat, rest, or explore, including
coverage of gateway cities and towns like Moab, Kodachrome Basin, and
Escalante Expert tips from seasoned explorers and Utah experts W.C.
McRae and Judy Jewell for travelers looking to go backpacking,
canyoneering, mountain biking, rafting, rock climbing, horseback
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riding, or hiking, plus essential packing and health and safety
information Full-color photos and detailed maps throughout Where to
stay inside and outside the parks, including the best spots to pitch a
tent, park your RV, or relax at an upscale resort Up-to-date
information on park fees, passes, and reservations Recommendations for
families, LGBTQ+ travelers, seniors, international visitors, travelers
with disabilities, and traveling with pets Thorough background on the
wildlife, terrain, culture, and history With Moon Zion & Bryce's
expert advice, diverse activities, and local insight, you can explore
the parks your way. Hitting the road? Try Moon Southwest Road Trip.
For full coverage of America's national parks, check out Moon USA
National Parks: The Complete Guide to All 59 National Parks.

Moon Yellowstone & Grand Teton
Find Your Adventure with Moon Travel Guides! Forge your way through
forests, across mountain peaks, past geysers, and more with Moon
Yellowstone & Grand Teton. Inside you'll find: Itineraries for every
timeline, budget, and travel style, ranging from one day in each
national park to a week-long road trip covering both The top
activities and unique ideas for exploring each park: Marvel at the
steam-spewing Old Faithful geyser, or take a horseback ride to
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panoramic lakeside views. Hike through alpine forests to rushing
waterfalls, and catch a glimpse of wild bison, elk, wolves, or bears.
Climb to Inspiration Point for breathtaking views of Jackson Hole,
explore the quirky nearby towns, or discover the best spots to hit the
slopes during the winter season Strategies for getting to the parks
and traveling between them, with suggestions on where to stop along
the way to eat, rest, or explore Expert tips for hiking, backpacking,
mountain biking, kayaking, and more, plus essential packing and health
and safety information Detailed hike descriptions with individual
trail maps, each marked by duration, elevation change, and more
Valuable insight from Yellowstone expert and seasoned explorer Becky
Lomax Honest advice on where to stay inside and outside the parks,
including campgrounds, cabins, guest ranches, and resorts Up-to-date
information on park fees, passes, and reservations Full-color photos
and detailed maps of each national park Coverage of gateway cities and
towns, including Jackson Hole, Big Sky, Red Lodge, Cody, Lander, and
DuBois Recommendations for families, seniors, solo travelers,
international visitors, travelers with disabilities, and traveling
with pets Thorough background on the wildlife, weather, terrain,
hazards and personal safety, and history Experience the parks your way
with Moon Yellowstone & Grand Teton's practical tips, boundless
activities, and reliable expertise. For more of the Rockies, check out
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Moon Montana & Wyoming, Moon Colorado, or Moon Idaho. For full
coverage of America's national parks, check out Moon USA National
Parks: The Complete Guide to All 59 National Parks.

Exploring America's Backcountry
The Art of Looking Up surveys 40 spectacular ceilings around the globe
that have been graced by the brushes of great artists including
Michelangelo, Marc Chagall and Cy Twombly. From the floating women and
lotus flowers of the Senso-ji Temple in Japan, to the religious
iconography that adorns places of worship from Vienna to Istanbul, all
the way to bold displays like the Chihuly glass flora suspended from
the lobby of the Bellagio Hotel in Las Vegas: this book takes you on a
tour of the extraordinary artworks that demand an alternative
viewpoint. History of art expert Catherine McCormack guides you
through the stories behind the artworks – their conception, execution,
and the artists that visualised them. In many cases, these artworks
also make bold but controlled political, religious or cultural
statements, revealing much about the society and times in which they
were created. Divided by these social themes into four sections –
Religion, Culture, Power and Politics – and pictured from various
viewpoints in glorious colour photography, tour the astounding
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ceilings of these and more remarkable locations: Vatican Palace, Rome,
Italy Blenheim Palace, Oxfordshire, UK Louvre Museum, Paris, France
Dali Theatre-Museum, Figueres, Catalonia Museum of the Revolution,
Havana, Cuba Capitol Building, Washington, DC, USA Four eight-page
foldout sections showcase some of the world's most spectacular
ceilings in exquisite detail. First and foremost, this is a visual
feast, but also a desirable art book that challenges you to seek out
fine art in more unusual places and question the statements they may
be making.

Hiking Yellowstone National Pa
“A work of extraordinary imagination and sympathy, a journey from
slavery to the mountaintop, perfectly realized.” —Ken Burns, American
filmmaker Born on Emancipation Day, 1863, to a sharecropping family of
black and Indian blood, Elijah Yancy never lived as a slave—but his
self–image as a free person is at war with his surroundings:
Spartanburg, South Carolina, in the Reconstructed South. Exiled for
his own survival as a teenager, Elijah walks west to the Nebraska
plains—and, like other rootless young African–American men of that
era, joins up with the US cavalry. The trajectory of Elijah’s army
career parallels the nation’s imperial adventures in the late 19th
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century: subduing Native Americans in the West, quelling rebellion in
the Philippines. Haunted by the terrors endured by black Americans and
by his part in persecuting other people of color, Elijah is sustained
only by visions, memories, prayers, and his questing spirit—which
ultimately finds a home when his troop is posted to the newly created
Yosemite National Park in 1903. Here, living with little beyond
mountain light, running water, campfires, and stars, he becomes a man
who owns himself completely, while knowing he’s left pieces of himself
scattered along his life’s path like pebbles on a creek bed. “Seen
through the fresh eyes of buffalo soldier Elijah Yancy, Yosemite is
Gloryland, his true home. Shelton Johnson has written a beautiful
novel about Elijah’s journey.” —Maxine Hong Kingston, author of China
Men and The Woman Warrior

Best Easy Day Hikes Yellowstone National Park
Lace up your boots and sample more than sixty of the finest hiking
trails in southeastern Utah, where the breathtaking canyons,
multicolored sandstone arches, and magnificent spires of Canyonlands
and Arches National Parks provide the setting for countless outdoor
adventures. Let veteran hiker Bill Schneider lead you past eight
sandstone arches on the Devils Garden Trail in Arches National Park;
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take you over slickrock to the Harvest Scene panel in the remote Maze
District; and show you the sweeping view of White Rim Country through
awesome Mesa Arch in the Island in the Sky District. With Hiking
Canyonlands and Arches National Parks in hand, you'll discover the
most spectacular trails and amazing scenery Utah's red rock country
has to offer. Inside you'll find: Accurate directions to popular as
well as less-traveled trails In-depth trail information Difficulty
ratings for each hike Detailed trail maps GPS coordinates for all
trailheads Outstanding color photography Whether you're a day-tripper
or long-distance hiker, old hand or novice, you'll find trails suited
to every ability and interest in Hiking Canyonlands and Arches
National Parks.

Glacier National Park
Hike to stunning glaciers and waterfalls, savor the solitude of the
mountains, and sleep under the stars: an unforgettable adventure
awaits with Moon Rocky Mountain National Park. Inside you'll find:
Flexible Itineraries: Unique and adventure-packed ideas ranging from
one day in the park to a week-long trip, with tips for family fun,
winter adventures, and visiting all the glaciers The Best Hikes in
Rocky: Detailed trail descriptions with mileage, elevation gains,
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individual trail maps, and backpacking options Experience the
Outdoors: Hike the dramatic glacier-formed gorges to find jaw-dropping
waterfalls and spot elk, moose, and bighorn sheep along the way. Join
in on a summertime ranger program, snowshoe to a ghost town in the
winter, or catch the annual Perseid meteor shower in August. Take an
adventurous bike tour, try your hand at rock climbing or fishing, and
set up camp for a night under the stars (and a spectacular sunrise,
too!) How to Get There: Up-to-date information on gateway towns, park
entrances, park fees, and tours Where to Stay: From campgrounds to
B&Bs to the iconic Stanley Hotel, find the best spots to kick back,
both inside and outside the park Planning Tips: When to go, what to
pack, safety information, and how to avoid the crowds, with full-color
photos and detailed maps throughout Expertise and Know-How from
seasoned explorer and Rocky Mountain local Erin English Experience the
magnificent natural beauty of Colorado's Rockies with Moon Rocky
Mountain National Park. Visiting more of North America's national
parks? Try Moon Zion & Bryce or Moon Yellowstone & Grand Teton. Trying
to hit them all? Check out Moon USA National Parks.

Day Hikes in the Beartooth Mountains, 5th
With this guide in hand, families won’t risk having their “Going-toPage 14/30
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the-Sun” drive end up feeling more like “Going-to-the-Dark-Side” with
grumpy, bored children. Instead they’ll be able to keep the whole
family happy and ready for adventure! • Fun for all ages in one of
America’s most stunning parks • Easy-to-follow organization based on
park’s geography • Kid-tested hikes, historic and natural sights,
wildlife viewing, boating opportunities, and more • Information on the
Junior Ranger program found throughout the National Parks Service
system • “Best Bets” and “Top Five Tips” gets everyone out of the car
and into the park • 3-, 5-, and 7-day recommended itineraries make
vacation planning a breeze With an emphasis on outdoor education and
fun and an approach that zeroes in on the best options for families,
Glacier National Park: Adventuring with Kids is a great resource for
parents and kids alike. The McAllisters have a refreshingly honest
approach—they acknowledge that kids aren’t going to be excited about
views and that, just like adults, little ones and teenagers get cranky
when they’re cold or hungry. Parents will feel confident that the
adventures they recommend are sure to please.

Yellowstone Fly Fishing Guide
From stunning waterfalls, glaciers, and geysers to wide open spaces
begging to be explored, answer the call of the wild with Moon
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Yellowstone to Glacier National Park Road Trip. Inside you'll find:
Maps and Driving Tools: Easy-to-use maps keep you oriented on and off
the highway, along with site-to-site mileage, driving times, detailed
directions for the entire route, and full-color photos throughout Eat,
Sleep, Stop and Explore: With lists of the best hikes, views, places
for wildlife-watching, and more, you can watch Old Faithful from
Observation Point, drive the 50-mile Going-to-the-Sun Road, spot
everything from bighorn sheep to bears on a wildlife tour of
Yellowstone's Lamar and Hayden valleys, and kick back with a craft
beer in Bozeman Outdoor Adventures: Hike the trails in Glacier or ski
in Whitefish. Admire the reflection of the Grand Tetons as you kayak
Jenny Lake or set up camp and stargaze late into the night The Best
Hikes: Detailed descriptions, trail maps, mileage and elevation gains,
and backpacking options Flexible Itineraries: Drive the entire twoweek route or explore the region on shorter trips to Glacier,
Yellowstone, or Grand Teton Local Expertise: Former wilderness guide
Carter G. Walker shares her deep love of the region How to Plan Your
Trip: Know when and where to get gas and how to avoid traffic, plus
tips for driving in different road and weather conditions and
suggestions for LGBTQ travelers, seniors, and road-trippers with kids
Coverage of Yellowstone, Grand Teton and Glacier National Parks,
Bozeman, Jackson Hole, Cody, Whitefish, and more With Moon Yellowstone
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to Glacier National Park Road Trip's practical tips, flexible
itineraries, and local know-how, you're ready to fill up the tank and
hit the road. Spending more time in the parks? Check out Moon Glacier
National Park or Moon Yellowstone & Grand Teton. Want to extend your
adventure? Check out Moon Montana & Wyoming.

Moon Yellowstone to Glacier National Park Road Trip
Gloryland
All activities certified “kid tested” by the authors’ four
rambunctious sons Each includes best hikes, mountain bike routes,
features to climb on, places to see wildlife, and more Natural history
learning opportunities also included The parents of four boys, Harley
and Abby McAllister have spent the last few years figuring out the
best way to explore our national parks with restless kids in tow.
These first two books in this new series help families plan their
vacations in Yellowstone National Park and in Utah’s “Big Five”
national parks (Arches, Canyonlands, Capitol Reef, Bryce Canyon, and
Zion)—so that everyone has a memorable trip. With an easy to follow
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organization based on park geography, an emphasis on outdoor fun and
education, and an approach that zeroes in on the very best options for
families, each guide fully explores the national park it covers.
Family-friendly hiking trails for a range of age and skill levels;
major natural sights, ; the best wildlife viewing spots, including
wildlife checklists for kids to mark off; fishing, biking, climbing,
and rafting opportunities—and much more are all detailed. The guides
also promote the popular Junior Ranger programming found throughout
the National Parks system, as well as other park programs that appeal
to kids. And they provide basics on access, trip planning, and
overnight options from campgrounds to lodges to cabins.

Hiking Yellowstone National Park
The beautiful Beartooth Mountains are home to glaciers, deep canyons,
streams, waterfalls, over a thousand lakes, abundant wildlife,
protected wilderness areas, national forests, and North America's
largest alpine tundra region. Now in its 5th edition, Day Hikes In the
Beartooth Mountains includes an extensive collection of hikes within
this mountain range bordering Yellowstone National Park. The 123 hikes
range from 10,000-foot plateaus and peaks to treks along the
Yellowstone River. The hikes lie within a 120-mile radius of Red
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Lodge, an active resort and ski town. A range of scenery and hike
lengths are included, from relaxing creekside strolls to all-day, topof-the-world outings. All hikes can be completed during the day. Map
sources and references are listed for extending the hikes.

Hiking Yellowstone National Park Journal
Now in a fully updated edition, this invaluable reference work is a
fundamental resource for scholars, students, conservationists, and
citizens interested in America's national park system. The extensive
collection of documents illustrates the system's creation,
development, and management. The documents include laws that
established and shaped the system; policy statements on park
management; Park Service self-evaluations; and outside studies by a
range of scientists, conservation organizations, private groups, and
businesses. A new appendix includes summaries of pivotal court cases
that have further interpreted the Park Service mission.

Great Hikes in Yellowstone National Park
"Great Hikes in Yellowstone National Park" is a compact (4" x 5"),
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waterproof, and durable hiking guide for Yellowstone National Park.
Printed in full color with a focus on photography, topographic maps,
and essential information, it will make planning your hiking
adventures easy and quick.

100 Parks, 5,000 Ideas
The Yellowstone Expedition Guide is a complete tour package that
includes a beautiful 281-page illustrated guidebook plus a computer CDROM and self-guided audio tour (CD).

Death in Yellowstone
Donated.

Yellowstone National Park
All activities certified “kid tested” by the authors’ four
rambunctious sons Each includes best hikes, mountain bike routes,
features to climb on, places to see wildlife, and more Natural history
learning opportunities also included The parents of four boys, Harley
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and Abby McAllister have spent the last few years figuring out the
best way to explore our national parks with restless kids in tow.
These first two books in this new series help families plan their
vacations in Yellowstone National Park and in Utah’s “Big Five”
national parks (Arches, Canyonlands, Capitol Reef, Bryce Canyon, and
Zion)—so that everyone has a memorable trip. With an easy to follow
organization based on park geography, an emphasis on outdoor fun and
education, and an approach that zeroes in on the very best options for
families, each guide fully explores the national park it covers.
Family-friendly hiking trails for a range of age and skill levels;
major natural sights, ; the best wildlife viewing spots, including
wildlife checklists for kids to mark off; fishing, biking, climbing,
and rafting opportunities—and much more are all detailed. The guides
also promote the popular Junior Ranger programming found throughout
the National Parks system, as well as other park programs that appeal
to kids. And they provide basics on access, trip planning, and
overnight options from campgrounds to lodges to cabins.

Yellowstone
This is the authoritative guide to all hiking trails—from short, easy
day trips to multi-day backcountry adventures—in Grand Teton National
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Park, famous for its rugged beauty, abundant wildlife and spectacular
mountain vistas. Located in western Wyoming, Grand Teton National Park
is one of America’s true wilderness gems. Look inside to find: • Hikes
suited to every ability • Difficulty ratings, fees/permits, and best
hiking seasons • A trail finder to help find just the right hike for
you • Invaluable trip-planning information • Full-color photos
throughout • Full-color GPS-compatible maps of each trail • GPS
coordinates for all trailheads and backcountry campsites For more than
thirty years, FalconGuides® have set the standard for outdoor
guidebooks. Written by top experts, each guide invites you to
experience the adventure and beauty of the outdoors.

America's National Park System
Intriguing stories of how people have died in Yellowstone warn about
the many dangers that exist there and in wild areas in general.

Yellowstone & Grand Teton National Parks
Join three Yellowstone National Park experts in their remarkable
discovery of the park's 200-plus new waterfalls, most of which the
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American public, and even Yellowstone park rangers, have never before
witnessed. These trailblazers are the first to document the existence
of these spectacular natural features -- at least 25 of which tower to
heights of 100 feet or more -- and the authors do so through striking
photographs, engaging text, and detailed maps. The book also features
the park's 50 known waterfalls and reveals the untold stories
surrounding many of them. For nature-lovers, adventure-seekers, and
Yellowstone aficionados alike, Yellowstone: The Discovery of its
Waterfalls is a landmark work, combining natural and human histories
with unbelievably rare geographical discoveries.

Hiking Canyonlands and Arches National Parks
Renee & Matthew Hahnel, two professional travel photographers,
embarked on the adventure of a lifetime a seven month journey to every
national park in America. Over the course of this epic road trip, they
traveled through 39 states, two US territories, drove over 25,000
miles, took 26 flights, and hiked hundreds of miles across some of the
most dramatic landscapes on the planet. Roaming America tells their
story through breathtaking imagery and musings from the road that will
set your wanderlust into overdrive. The Hahnel's also share their
personal experiences, and give away their insider tips to help you
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plan your own national parks adventure!

Yellowstone Trails
This updated edition of the classic guidebook has everything you need
to explore the best easy hikes in this gorgeous national treasure.

Yosemite National Park
An indispensable resource for Yellowstone visitors. Newly updated
guidebook provides information to assist with all aspects of your
trip, from reservations to road maps to recommended activities. The
guide will explain Yellowstone's human and geologic history, providing
information on the natural features with guidance on how to view the
free-ranging wildlife and geothermal features safely. Along with a map
of the entire park, the guide also includes an easy-to-use field guide
section which contains color photos and descriptions of many of the
park's most common mammals, plants, wildflowers and birds. 93 pages.

Roaming America
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A revised, updated, and authoritative fly-fishing guidebook for the
legendary waters of Yellowstone National Park.

Moon Rocky Mountain National Park
Dayhikes -- 29 in all -- of different lengths and ability levels. Each
has a contoured map and narrative about natural and human history,
botany, geology and other highlights of that trail. 28 color
photographs.

Yellowstone Trail and Backcountry Field Guide
Lace up your boots and sample more than one hundred hikes in America’s
most famous national park. Geysers, paint pots, and glowing blue
pools; deep canyons with plunging waterfalls; broad river valleys with
seemingly endless views; and tall rugged mountains—Yellowstone
National Park is a hiker’s paradise with more than 800 miles of
trails. Let veteran hiker and outdoor writer Bill Schneider guide you
on a wide variety of day hikes and extended backpacking trips into the
vast interior of this national treasure. Whether you’re a day-tripper
or long-distance hiker, old hand or novice, you’ll find trails suited
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to every ability and interest in Yellowstone National Park. Features
Hikes suited to every ability Detailed directions Elevation profiles,
difficulty ratings, and information on hiking in bear country Fullcolor photos throughout Full-color GPS-compatible maps of each trail.

Best Easy Day Hikes Grand Teton
Enjoy the majesty of Yellowstone National Park and stay organized with
this useful hiking journal designed to help you determine the best
trails, rate your adventures and record your memories! The pages in
this outdoor journal will guide you to organize your hiking equipment,
gear, meals, and more. The 6x9 size is perfect for fitting in a
backpack. You'll feel confident you remembered everything as you
explore our incredible world! Some of the pages in this helpful
journal include: Hiking shopping list Hiking gear checklist Hiking
supplies checklist Hiking meal planner Hiking tracker and journal
Enjoy the great outdoors and record your many adventures with this
awesome journal. Grab yours today!

Atlas of the National Parks - National Geographic
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Forge your way through forests, across mountain peaks, past geysers,
and more with Moon Yellowstone & Grand Teton. Inside you'll find:
Flexible Itineraries: Adventure-packed ideas ranging from one day in
each national park to a week-long road trip covering both The Best
Hikes in Yellowstone & Grand Teton: Detailed descriptions, individual
trail maps, mileage and elevation gains, and backpacking options
Experience the Outdoors: Marvel at the steam-spewing Old Faithful
geyser or take a horseback ride to panoramic lakeside views. Hike
through alpine forests to rushing waterfalls and catch a glimpse of
wild bison, elk, wolves, or bears. Bask in the colorful radiance of
Grand Prismatic Spring or stroll the boardwalks along Mammoth Hot
Springs. Climb to Inspiration Point for breathtaking views of Jackson
Hole and Jenny Lake, explore the quirky nearby towns, or discover the
best spots to hit the slopes during the winter season How to Get
There: Up-to-date information on gateway towns, park entrances, park
fees, and tours Where to Stay: Campgrounds, resorts, and more both
inside and outside the park Planning Tips: When to go, what to pack,
safety information, and how to avoid the crowds, with full-color
photos and detailed maps throughout Expertise and Know-How: Explore
both national parks with outdoors expert and former park guide Becky
Lomax Helpful background on the indigenous culture, landscape, plants
and animals, and history of the region Find your adventure in
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Yellowstone & Grand Teton National Parks with Moon. Visiting more of
North America's national parks? Try Moon Glacier National Park or Moon
USA National Parks.

Moon Yellowstone & Grand Teton
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